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Georgia’s Gist

Hi! My name is
Georgia Wilson and I
am excited to be
Division 8's  2024-2025
Lieutenant Governor. I
joined Key Club my
freshman year, and I
am currently a Junior
at Boyd County High
School. I love to run,
kayak, and play 

pickleball. My dog is a poodle mix, he is
4 years old, and his name is Archie!



D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

Successful Spring Board

     Recently, Key Club members from all around the
Kentucky-Tennessee district gathered together for a
weekend at our District Convention in Franklin,
Tennessee.  Several workshops were held and
moderated by K-T board members, detailing officer
responsibilities, development of professional skills,
communication through technology, and so much
more! In addition to that, we completed a service
project for the Isaiah 117 House, enjoyed
entertainment from keynote speaker Josh Hiscock,
and presented the District Awards. Lastly, we installed
our elected 2024-2025 District Board. Lucy 
Teng was elected Treasurer, Aubrey Skernivitz as Secretary, and Jack Slaton as
Governor. Several new lieutenant governors were installed alongside them after being
elected at their division’s individual Spring Rallies. The convention was very well
executed and a perfect end to a successful year!

Our 2024-2025 K-T District Board meeting was held in Knoxville, Tennessee. We
learned  our specific duties, how to conduct certain procedures, met with our
committee members, and got to know each other! Our meeting ran very
smoothly and we are now more prepared for the year. I’m so excited and glad to
get to work alongside these board members this year! I am very impressed with
what I’ve seen and I am confident we will all work well together. 



Club Contacts

     Newsletters are a great way to update
everyone in the division about the latest
happenings within the division. So, in
order for our year to be as efficient as
possible, I need to be able to contact
everyone. I would like to get updated
club officers' contact information as soon
as possible from all the club advisors and
the current officers to ensure that I can
keep everyone up to date on important
Key Club events and projects! 

International Convention

     Key Club International Convention is July 9-14
in Atlanta, Georgia. Key Clubbers from all around
the world will gather to attend workshops and
vote on important issues. We can use our voices  
to vote for the future international board! This is a
great opportunity to travel and make new
friends from around the district and the world.
Because of the convention’s proximity to our
district, this is a perfect time to attend at a
relatively low price and see Key Club’s reach on
a larger scale. More information on joining the K-
T district tour is available on ktkey.org

https://www.ktkey.org/news/dont-miss-key-club-international-convention-icon-2024/

